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May 6, 2020 

 

 

ERRATUM TO 1ST DISCUSSION DRAFT RULES 

 

 

RE:    Rulemaking Relating to Clean Energy Implementation Plans and Compliance with the 

Clean Energy Transformation Act, Docket UE-191023 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On May 5, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued 

a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments on discussion draft rules in the above-

referenced docket. It has come to the Commission’s attention that the draft rules contained an 

error in WAC 480-100-6XX Definitions, on page 4. This notice corrects the error as follows:  

 
“Equitable distribution” means a fair, but not necessarily equal, allocation of resources 

based on current conditions, which are informed by the assessment described in RCW 

19.280.030(1)(k) from the most recent integrated resource plan. 
 

Attached to this notice are the corrected discussion draft rules. 

 

 

/s/ Mark L. Johnson 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 

 

 


